

Coppull St John's C.E. **Primary School**



18th March 2025

Dear Prospective Headteacher,

Thank you for showing an interest in our amazing school. We are very proud of our welcoming school. It is a place where everyone cares for each other and everyone is respected for who they are. Our teachers are kind and listen to us when we need them. They make learning fun and interesting. Our school is small but with a big heart where we grow in God's love!

We would like our new Headteacher to be:

- A great teacher;
- Honest and truthful:
- Fair to everyone;
- Nice and kind someone who smiles and likes to be with us;
- Responsible:
- A strong leader who helps the teachers.

Most of all – we want someone who would be proud of our school – just like we are!

Yours faithfully

HMOEr Jerriger Ger Roppy M Poppy i Hensk suphia & Saphla N titie Faboone ANS/ & Ismbelia

School Council

Head Teacher: Mrs S.C.Abram | Tel: 01257 791403 | E-mail: head@st-johns-coppull.lancs.sch.uk Website: st-johns-coppull.lancs.sch.uk















